Dear Elder, May 29,1975 us a good room and a good teacher.

To a nice books, I would try To be good. I thank you for helping the year. I hope Syon get to preach the gospil Sincerelly Jone Dunn

Dear Elder. I am Pam clouse. I am in the third grade class. Jessie Pierat in thank you four seging a good Elder and se good also. Pam clouse Thank you for the bird letter you and such one good.

The other togo and girl one good.

Ifour and probably wouldn't were boon each other, Pary, if we wereight in our for go ministrying the letter elder when the first better elder when the good way and girl ham binderes and goodness. You see Pany the church of Chief went into the tro program because we love boys and girls and went Thing to liver

Dear Elde I amin the grade class. Jessie Pleatib my teache t want to thankyou for beging a good Elder, and forwaching quodalso Billy Clouse Thousal you for the kind letter your and my the work of such when I get such nice letters from boys & girch has ministry I'm glad we start the less ministry Billy first world not how the apport.

and girls world not have perto fly wouldn't know you and your horders and visiting.

I house tought no to live good hives.

Dear Elder I am Johnny Chaney I am in the Tursday night class Jessier Pierat is my teacher I want to I thank you for being a good Elder And for wathing Out for as I Will try to be Good also Johnny Chaney



## May 31, 1975

Dear Toni;

I get such nice letters from boys and girls. encourages me to be even a better elder when Thank you for the kind letter you sent

about Jesus's love for us and how we ought to also love one another and to live good lives. to learn the truth, for only those that love and obey the truth will get to live with God and Mis son, Jews Christ forever. know, when we read the word of God, we learn of the most important things in the world. You I hope that you continue to come to church I'm glad we started the bus ministry, r if we hadn't, we probably wouldn't k DEVE the privilege of sharing with you some In ON Toni,

people are looking at our lives and following us. S So, if we don't live good live or cause many other people to live wrong. You can are teach your family the way of truth. But first from the it in you. We also want to live good lives because so many L'was and following us.

Toni. Read them and see if you cal them: 1 Cor. 15:33

Gal. 6:7 1 Cor. 15:33 2 Tin. 2:15 Jn. 8:31, 32 Tit. 2:11,12 2 Pet. 1:5-8 Eccl. 12:13

follow the Word of God as long A thankful servant Sent with love and a prayer that of Christ as yo

## LAGRANGE APARTMENTS

Dean & Thelma Hoggatt 210 West Michigan Street LaGrange, Indiana 46761

Phone: 219/463-3318

May 31, 1975

Dear Johnny;

Thank you for the kind letter you sent to me. It encourages me to be even a better elder when I get such nice letters from boys and girls.

I'm happy when people are taught the Word of God, Johnny, and especially do I like to see young boys and girls learning God's Word. For this reason I'm glad we started the bus ministry. We have so much to be thankful for because of Josus Christ and his love for us that we want to share it with others who might not have a knowledge of God, and His son, Josus Christ. So. when we learn God'd Word and obey it and teach others God's Word, our community becomes a better place to live, the Way of Josus Christ is shown to the world-more important, many souls are led to salvation.

I have great hopes for you in the church, Jehnny. Semeday you too can become a good elder. Be sure to ebey your parents, read and study God's Word, live a good life, and learn to love all people and teach them in love. You might look up these important passages and learn them:

Gal. 6:7 1 Cor. 15:33 Matt. 6:33 2 Tim. 2:15 Jn. 8:31, 32 Jn. 12:48 Tit. 2:11,12 2 Pet. 1:5-8 Eph. 6:1

Sent with love and prayers that you may follow the Word of God all the days of your life.

A thankful servant of Jesus Christ,

Dean Heggatt

LAGRANGE APARTMENTS
Dean & Thelma Hoggatt
210 West Michigan Street

LaGrange, Indiana 46761

Phone: 219/463-3318

May 31, 1975

Dear Pam and Billy;

Thank you for the kind letters you sent me. It encourages me to be even a better elder when I get such nice letters from boys and girls.

I'm glad we started the bus ministry, for if we hadn't, we probably wouldn't know you and your brothers. You know, when we read the Word of God, we learn about Jesus's love for each of us and how we ought to also love one another and to live good lives. I hope that both of you continue to come to church and to learn the truth, for only those that love and obey the truth will get to live with God and his son, Jesus Christ, for forever.

Remember that God is seeing how we live and other people also is watching our lives. We can lead many people to live good lives